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The Saint John Police are seeking the public’s assistance in identifying a suspect
in a break and enter investigation.  

It is alleged that: 

On November 18, 2024, at approximately 4:10 a.m., the suspect gained entry into
a locked building situated near the beginning of Bayard Drive. 

The security cameras were activated and transmitted images of an unidentified
individual within the building to the owner. 

Officers  have  been  unable  to  ascertain  the  identity  of  the  suspect,  who  is
described as a male wearing a dark zippered sweater (hood up), a black mask
covering the lower half  of  his  face,  grey pants,  white long socks,  and black
sneakers. 

If you can identify the suspect in the photograph or, anyone with information is
asked to contact the Saint John Police Force at 1-506-648-3333, or if you wish to
remain  anonymous,  contact  Crime Stoppers  at  1-800-222-8477  or  1-800-222-
T.I.P.S.  
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